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Hello!! and a Happy Diwali, hope you all had a fun filled and prosperous festive time.  

As we are still in the celebration mood there are many activities that have to be listed. 

1. Next batch of Japanese Classes will begin from second week of December, 

promotion activities for the same has started. A joint venture of AAAWI along 

with Professional Foreign Language Institute has been successfully worked out. 

2. Our Dahanu Interns Mr. Shibata and Mr. Yamaguchi along with the Jaipur Intern 

Ms. Takinami had visited Mumbai on 7th November, 2015 to visit the very famous 

Elephanta Caves.  Our office staff Ms. Sonali had accompanied them for the tour.  

3. We have sent 5 applications for PEMM and SHOP program to HIDA and await 

their response.  

4. The interns visited AAAWI office where they were given Diwali gifts from our 

President Mr. Goliya, who also took charge of one of the Intern Mr. Yamaguchi 

who stayed at our President’s house, and returned to Dahanu the following day. 

5. There is one more Intern Mr. Shoya Kojima who will be coming in December to 

join Oilfield Warehouse Services (OWS). Ms. Tanaka Michiyo and Mr. Yasuaki 

Waragai from HIDA are visiting Mumbai to meet the Interns at Dahanu.   

6. They will be coming in first week of December where in AAAWI has arranged for 

their hotel stay and transportation to visit the Interns.  

7. One good news we would like to share with you is that Mrs. Rasal has been 

unanimously elected as Vice President SAFAAS at the convention held in Kochi. 

8. The ECM was held on 4th November, 2015, along with MCM on 19th November. 

With best wishes 

Sincerely, 

Pravin Purav 

Guest Editor 

                 


